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More in this spring
issue

Excellence in Program
Assessment Award
Get Ready for Boards
Welcome our Newest Faculty
Members
Book Club of the term: Guts

PNP NEWSLETTER
 

Board examinations are coming up!  Be sure to take time and study.  You can
find more information at PNCB.org.  If you have any questions, don't hesitate to

reach out to Asma Taha at taha@ohsu.edu or Aimee Garcia at garciaai@ohsu.edu.

Get Ready
for Boards!

Provost Award for Excellence in Program Assessment
Pediatric Primary & Acute Care Nurse Practitioner Program

 
The PNP program has won the Provost Award for Excellence in Program
Assessment this year from OHSU Assessment Council and Provost Office!

This award is for programs that have a top score on both their plan and report. 
 The criteria includes: communicates learning outcomes, aligns well with
university outcomes, engages stakeholders at a high level, and makes data-based
changes to classes and the program as a whole.

We are honored to receive this award!  Find more information,  at
https://www.ohsu.edu/education/assessment-awards.
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Welcome Our New Faculty Members!

PNP Book Club: Tuesday, May
25th from 4p - 5:50p

Availability: Online such as Amazon or Powell, plus
also available at Multnomah County Library, which
has 109 soft bound copies; 30 downloadable audio
books.
Price: Retail price $7.00 to 15.29; Used price $1.40
to 5.99; Kindle $7.99

It's a graphic novel --- so it's a fast read! In 2020, it won
2 Eisner awards: Best publication and Best

Writer/Artist.

 

Jodiey Bondurant, DNP, FNP, CPNP-PC/AC Sarah Heinonen, DNP, APRN, CPNP-PC

Jodiey hails from University of Missouri - St.
Louis and was a clinical instructor in

Pediatrics at St. Louis Children's and St.
Louis Mercy Hospital.

 
  She received her BSN and DNP at

University of Missouri - St. Louis.  She
received her FNP Post-maters certificate

from Maryville University - St. Louis and her
PNP/AC Post-masters certificate from

University of Missouri - St. Louis.

Sarah joins us from Children's Hospital Los
Angeles in Hollywood, CA. and teaches in both
PNP and DNP programs as well as having an
active involvement in Pediatric Global Health

Care Missions for over 20 years in Malawi,
Africa.

 
She received her BSN from Syracuse

University, MSN and PNP from University of
Texas at Austin, her DNP and Graduate

Nursing Education Certificate from Johns
Hopkins University.


